
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: fitz-morris, James (SPAC/PSPC)
Sent: September 18, 2020 2:09 PM
To: 'Liaison'; Roy, Cecely (SPAC/PSPC); Laycock, Tristan (SPAC/PSPC); Mullan-Boudreau,

Caitlin (SPAC/PSPC)
Cc: Elizabeth Lindsay; Lindsay Cochrane; Bryan Blom; Me'Shel Gulliver Bélanger
Subject: RE: For MO consideration / NR & QAs for Contracts award to Indigenous businesses in

response to COVID-19

Here is the approved quote!

“Together with my ministry, we have been working to increase access to procurement opportunities for Indigenous
businesses. The contracting for face coverings with these suppliers will help not only to protect Canadian but also to
increase Indigenous participation in federal procurement.”

From: Liaison [mailto:Liaison@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca]
Sent: September 18, 2020 1:23 PM
To: fitz-morris, James (SPAC/PSPC) <james.fitz-morris@canada.ca>; Roy, Cecely (SPAC/PSPC) <cecely.roy@canada.ca>;
Laycock, Tristan (SPAC/PSPC) <tristan.laycock@canada.ca>; Mullan-Boudreau, Caitlin (SPAC/PSPC) <caitlin.mullan-
boudreau@canada.ca>
Cc: Elizabeth Lindsay <Elizabeth.Lindsay@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>; Liaison <Liaison@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>; Lindsay Cochrane
<Lindsay.Cochrane@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>; Bryan Blom <Bryan.Blom@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>; Me'Shel Gulliver Bélanger
<MeShel.GulliverBelanger@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>
Subject: RE: For MO consideration / NR & QAs for Contracts award to Indigenous businesses in response to COVID-19

Hello,

Please note that if the plan is still to issue the NR on Monday; we kindly need your approval prior to
sending to PCO. If issuing on Monday is no longer planned, please advise us and we will gladly
update our calendar and take care of informing PCO.

Please confirm, thank you.

Équipe de la Liaison et des événements ministériels |Ministerial Liaison and Events Team

Direction générale des politiques, de la planification et des communications | Policy, Planning and

Communications Branch

Services publics et Approvisionnement Canada | Public Services and Procurement Canada

Gouvernement du Canada | Government of Canada

Tel: 819-661-5893 – LIAISON

From: Liaison
Sent: August 24, 2020 4:51 PM
To: James Fitzmorris <james.fitz-morris@canada.ca>; Cecely Roy <cecely.roy@canada.ca>; Tristan Laycock
<tristan.laycock@canada.ca>; Caitlin Mullan-Boudreau <caitlin.mullan-boudreau@canada.ca>
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Cc: Elizabeth Lindsay <Elizabeth.Lindsay@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>; Liaison <Liaison@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>; Lindsay Cochrane
<Lindsay.Cochrane@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>; Jamie Noonan <Jamie.Noonan@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>; Bryan Blom
<Bryan.Blom@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>; Francesco Santostefano <Francesco.Santostefano@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>
Subject: For MO consideration / NR & QAs for Contracts award to Indigenous businesses in response to COVID-19

Bonjour MO,

Please find attached for your approval, the News Release and Questions and Answers for the 7
agreements signed with Indigenous businesses in response to COVID-19. As discussed, we
could incorporate this announcement in the September 1 PPE update. The last contract was
awarded on Friday, August 21.

*Please note that the figures in Q9 of the Questions and answers document can be updated once a
week.

PRODUCTS FOR APPROVAL:
News Release
<< File: NR Contracts indigenous businesses_DG_AB_BB_arbb_V2_DG Comm(jjn).docx >>

Questions and Answers
<< File: QA_Contracts indigenous businesses nba_aDG_AB_Revised_V2_ARbb_V2_DG Comm(jjn)_PPCB.docx >>
Merci,
Lucie
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